
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mississippi Development Authority 

 
Homeowner Assistance Program 

 
Modification (Technical) #13  

Program Funding Reallocation (Clarification) 
 

CDBG Disaster Recovery Program 
 

September 30, 2008 
 
  



Mississippi Development Authority 
Technical Modification #13 

Homeowner Assistance Program 
Funding Reallocation Clarification to Modification #11 

 
 

Background and Purpose 
MDA previously made available Modification #11 for public comment on September 2, 2008, 
and received approval from the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) on 
September 12, 2008.  The purpose of the modification was to reclassify $181,464,000 of the 
$5.48 billion federal appropriation through the Emergency Supplemental Appropriation Act for 
Defense, the Global War on Terror, and Hurricane Recovery, 2006 (Public Law 109-148). 
 
Modification #11 incorrectly allocated previously unallocated funds totaling $946,059 as part of 
the reclassified funds.  Modification #13 clarifies the amount of reclassified funds to the correct 
total of $180,518,000 towards the Homeowners Assistance Program (HAP) and restores the 
$946,059 to its correct state of “Unallocated” funds.   
 
Summary 
 
Clarified Amount of Reclassified funds for HAP:   $ 180,518,000.00 
Unallocated Funds:     $        946,059.00 
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